
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    February 24, 2020 
 

Subject:        Out-of-State Trip - Spain 
 
Presenter:        Scott Thielman,  
         Superintendent 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 Recommend final approval 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
Last fall, Jess Nickelsen, BHS World Languages Teacher, presented to the Board and 
received preliminary approval for an Out-of-State trip for BHS Spanish students who 
have completed levels 1, 2, and 3 and submitted applications.  Jess Nickelsen and Laura 
Ortega will accompany the students on this trip. 
  
The trip includes five days for students to live with families who have been vetted 
through Xperitas. This gives students the opportunity to immerse themselves in both 
language and culture.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):   

 Spain Intinerary 


